
     
 
 
 
   

News around  
The Highlands 

Duty Switch: Bill Ward has 
currently stepped down as lead editor of 
the Newsletter as of this month. I am 
taking the lead and he will be helping 
me. Please direct any inquiries, 
suggestions or items you would like to 
be put in the newsletter to me, Helen 
Bressler, now. Hopefully, it will be a 
smooth transition. 

Board Meeting Highlights: Please 
check the official minutes for the most 
accurate information. Some of the 
highlights are as follows: If you have 
not received your bill from the 
backflow testing, let Carole  Hogge know.  
The walk-in gate padlock at the entrance (west side) has been 
replaced. Your clubhouse key will fit the new padlock. 
Clubhouse reservations: Please remember to post any 
reservations in both outside bulletin boards. The ruling to 
require a $200 refundable deposit was reversed. Wording on the 
form will be added to advise those reserving the clubhouse that 
any cleaning/repair costs incurred will be their responsibility.   
Fee increases: RV and Non-RV lot fees will increase beginning 
6/1/24. RV fees will go to $20/mo and non-RV fees will go to  
$10/mo. Overnight RV parking will go to $10/night beginning 
11/1/23.  
Feral cats: If you are feeding them, they are considered yours 
and are not allowed to be wandering free.  
Gate remotes: If yours doesn’t work, use the keypad to call a 
neighbor to get entry and then take your remote to Overhead 
Door to be reset or buy a new one. 
Frankie Betz has donated Rick’s riding mower to the HOA and 
Warren Brandenburg will use it to mow the nature trails. 
The pool is now closed and the spa is now open! 
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ONGOING EVENTS 
Bowling – 12:30 pm 
Mondays at Ten Down 
Bowling Lanes 
 

Clubhouse Coffee – 
every other Tuesday at 
09:30 am, see Calendar 
Pool – Tues/Wed/Thurs 
11am 
Walk Walk Exercise –         
M-W-F 8:45-9:30 am 
Chair Yoga  Mon/Wed/Fri 
9:30-10:00 am  
Bingo – Postponed until 

summer 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
-Fall Craft Fair-Douglas County Fairgrounds-Nov. 5, 10-6 pm, 
Bring a can of food for entry 
-UVA’s Year of Birding-Fords Pond, 382 SW Church Rd, 
Sutherlin, Nov 11, 9:00 am 
-Wildlife Safari Turkey Trot-5K Fun Run-Nov. 23, Check in @ 
0800 
-Festival of Lights, Riverforks County Park, Nov. 19-Jan 1, 2024, 
Sunday-Thursday 5:30-9 pm,  Fri/Sat 5:30-10 pm, $10/car 
-Elkton Art&Wine Weekend, Elkton Community Education 
Center, Nov. 24-26, 10-4 pm, Free 
-Jackson Street Holiday Shop, 549 SE Jackson St, Nov 24-25, 11-
5pm, Free 
-Festival of Trees, 7 Feathers Casino Resort, Nov 30-Dec 3. See 
their site for more info 
 

 
MISCELLANEOUS 

Remember that November 4th is Daylight Savings Time. Set your clocks back one hour! 
 
Some people may be alone for the Christmas. A few of us were thinking about getting 
together in the clubhouse December 25 for an informal get together. If you are 
interested in this idea, please let me know so I can start making plans. You can stop by 
the house (343 Highland Vista Ln), call (541-679-5691) or email 
(hmb@dslextreme.com) Thanks! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SPECIAL 
EVENTS
Finance 
Committee: Nov. 
16 at 1:00 PM 
Board Meeting: 
No meetings until 
Jan. 2024 
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